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Wednesday, 13 March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware, Term 4 ends on Thursday 28th March 2024 and students will be leaving at 13.00 to begin 
their break.  During the lead up to the end of term we will be holding celebration assemblies to recognise 
and reward students on their academic achievement, progress and attendance. 
 
Please Note:  Students who are in receipt of Free School Meals, will be able to access their meal at break 
time on that day.  
 
Mr Franklin will be writing to you in due course, outlining several adjustments to the expectations of 
students within both provisions. 
 
We thank you for the continued support of The Walderslade & Greenacre Schools Partnership.   

Term 5 will commence on Monday 15th April at 08.30 for all Year groups. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs L Campbell 
Headteacher 


